
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Year 1 families 
Calculation skills workshop (100 square)  

9:00-10:30 on Tuesday 12th / Thursday 14th March 2024 
 

Dear Parents, 

You are warmly invited to a family learning activity 

where you can find out more about Year 1 maths and 

have fun making & playing a Missing Numbers game 

with your child.  
 

Sessions start straight after drop-off at 9:00am & finish by 10:30 latest, 

resources and equipment are provided and there is no need for the person coming 

along to be ‘good at maths’ – it is a great opportunity to discover PRACTICAL ways 

to support your child’s learning in school and enjoy some quality time with your 

small person. 

These sessions provide a wonderful (and rare!) opportunity for you to work 1:1 with your 

child and we would ask that younger siblings are not brought along on this occasion. 
 

Please sign up at https://forms.office.com/e/W29zhfLWEf 
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Your child 

needs 

YOU! 

 
Address: Leppington, Bracknell RG12 7WW 

Phone: 01344 455815 

 

 

 

 

https://www.google.co.uk/search?hl=en&q=birch+hill+primary+school+address&stick=H4sIAAAAAAAAAOPgE-LWT9c3LEmpyE42N9KSzU620s_JT04syczPgzOsElNSilKLiwHi97roLgAAAA&sa=X&ved=0ahUKEwid05KD4svRAhXBDcAKHbhnAJcQ6BMIgQEwEQ
https://www.google.co.uk/search?hl=en&q=birch+hill+primary+school+phone&stick=H4sIAAAAAAAAAOPgE-LWT9c3LEmpyE42N9LSz0620k_Oz8lJTS7JzM_Tz87LL89JTUlPjS9IzEvNKdbPSCyOL8jIz0u1ApMAOpz5y0AAAAA&sa=X&ved=0ahUKEwid05KD4svRAhXBDcAKHbhnAJcQ6BMIhAEwEg

